
 

 

December 10, 2009 
 
Dear Brenda,  
 
Thank you for this opportunity to make a statement about the Dyslexia 
Correction Program for your new website.  
 
As a teacher and administrator for over 25 years, I would be happy to 
recommend Dyslexia Australia.  I have been greatly impressed, having seen 
the results it has given for a young 10 year old boy I tutor on a weekly basis. 
Having done some initial training with you I was astonished to see how the 
program can fit with sound educational pedagogy. After our first session I 
was left wondering why this program is not implanted in all schools and 
learning situations. To me the program has made significant improvement in a 
child’s ability to read words and access the world of text. The Dyslexia 
Program has given the child responsibility for his learning. I find the 
procedures and steps easy to manage as I facilitate his learning. The 
training I did with you was very logical and beneficial when working with 
dyslexic children and children who struggle with reading and viewing written 
texts. I would thoroughly recommend this program as a positive and 
workable method of helping dyslexic children to read and as a way of 
allowing students to find success in their own abilities. I have seen success 
in only one month and prolonged interest in reading for enjoyment after two 
months on the Dyslexia program. This program has done for this young boy in 
two months what five years in school could not achieve. I believe it has 
equipped the child with the necessary skills to decode and make meaning of 
text, which is a necessary life skill in his future education and as a valued 
member of our society. 
 
Jeanese Eden 
Diploma of Teaching 
Bachelor of Education 


